
 
 

April 15 ,2024 

Notes from the Office 
 
Celebration of Learning Conferences 
Thank you to all Phoenix families who attended our Celebration of Learning last week.  Our school has so 
much to be proud of!  We are so thankful for having strong partnerships between home and school. 
 
Westwood Family of Schools Concert 
Congratulations to Mrs. Sadr and all Phoenix students and staff who participated in the recent 
Westwood Family of Schools Concert.  What an amazing evening to share our musical talents! 
 
Modular Classrooms Update 
Final construction continues to happen and/or be scheduled for our new portable classrooms, including 
the relocation of the school library shelving and book collections.  Hydro is completed.  The division IT 
department will be installing IT requirements shortly.  These classroom spaces will be scheduled for 
occupancy in September 2024.   Homeroom location assignments are currently being explored. 
 
Safety First 
Students riding bicycles to school are reminded to wear a helmet and to use a bike lock. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


